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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 01/23 

CANCELLATION OF ALL NOTICES TO MARINERS ISSUED DURING 2022 
 
 

 
Mariners are advised that all Ardrossan Harbour Company Notices to Mariners issued prior to this date 
are cancelled, or considered sufficiently promulgated. 
 
All new Notices issued take effect from 1st January 2023 and will be numbered consecutively for ease of 
reference. 
 
Ardrossan Harbour Company’s area of jurisdiction is as set out in the Ardrossan Harbour Consolidation 
Act (1864) and the following chart extract shows the Harbour Limits. 
 

 
 
  


